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Payroll will be processed offsite and therefore 

paper paychecks cannot be picked up on 

campus when UCPath launces.

All paper paychecks will be mailed to your home 

and may take an additional 2-3 days for delivery. 

Sign up for direct deposit to avoid this delay.

Sign up for direct deposit through AYSO by 

November 8, 2017 for monthly employees and 

November 10, 2017 for bi-weekly employees.

Employees can view and download their W-2s in 

the UCPath portal after UCPath goes live. W-2s 

produced before UCPath will continue to be 

accessed through AYSO.

If you enroll after UCPath launches it will take 2-

3 payroll cycles for your direct deposit to take 

effect and you would need to enroll through the 

UCPath Self-Service Portal. 

Make sure your home address information is 

current. Paper paychecks and all 

correspondence is mailed to the home address 

not the mailing address.
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AYSO Link: https://atyourserviceonline.ucop.edu/ayso/

https://atyourserviceonline.ucop.edu/ayso/

